
Cameron Middle School 
Board Report 

December 16, 2024 
Recognition 
Thank you to Mr. Jensen, Mr. & Mrs. Halverson for working extra to make sure our Band & Choir 
performances are wonderful.  It is impressive to see the progress our musicians have made. 
 
Thank you to Sarah Glaze and our custodial staff for making Cameron Middle School so joyously festive 
this year.  The kids absolutely love it. 
 
Student Activities 
12/4 - Several middle school students did Shop with a Cop at our local Walmart.  They were able to buy 
gifts for their family and have a meal with local law enforcement. 
 
12/9 & 12/16 - Grades 5-12 Choir & Band concerts.  Amazing music was put on by the students and it was 
great to have functioning stage lighting during the program. 
 
12/20 - 6th grade will host an egg-bake in the morning.  Students will wrap up the week with a door 
decorating contest and festive dress up days. 
 
Staff Activities 
11/25 - Principals and Mr. Leschisin completed the Educator Effectiveness calibration session together.  
This calibration ensures all administrators are consistent with their evaluations measures of staff.  All 
administrators completed the session successfully. 
 
12/4 - Teachers completed their third of three resiliency sessions with Jon Platson.  Thus far staff have 
found these sessions effective. 
 
12/11 - Staff completed a district-wide 4:30 day.  CMS Staff looked at interventions and calibrated our 
groupings up against the released state test data.  We were pleasantly surprised and how our data aligned 
with what we were seeing from students. 
 
12/12 - Principals and counselors attended the Barron County Truancy meeting to discuss attendance 
topics and continue to work together helping students. 
 
12/13 - Chris Crowe, Jolene Severt, Hans Schmidt, Mark Rykal, Cory Martens, Chloe Wanink, Julie 
Olson, and Sarah Glaze met to discuss the Stronger Connections Grant and activities being done to fulfill 
the grant. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
12/24 - 1/1/25 - Christmas Vacation – No School for Students 
January -  Vision Screening for students in grades 5-8 
January Monthly Activity - Sledding 


